Gl coman T L ICHTENBERG-KOLLEG

The Lichtenberg-Kolleg in cooperation with the Dept. of Medical Ethics and
History of Medicine cordially invites you to the following event:

Can We See the Baby Bump Please?

A film on Assisted Reproductive Technologies and commercial surrogacy

Screening and discussion with Sarojini Nadimpally

Sama Resource Group for Women and Health, New Delhi

Convenors: Sheela Saravanan, Lichtenberg-Kolleg and
Silke Schicktanz, Dept. of Medical Ethics and History of Medicine

Wednesday, 30 April 2014, 6 p.m.

Venue: Tagungszentum an der Sternwarte,
Geismar LandstrafBe 11, 37083 Gottingen,
big seminar room

Contact:

Dr. Johanna Schott, academic coordinator

Lichtenberg-Kolleg/ Historische Sternwarte, Geismar Landstr. 11, 37083 Gottingen
phone: +49 (0)551/39 10625, fax: +49 (0)551/39 1810625
johanna.schott@zvw.uni-goettingen.de




